Anthony J. Celebrezze, Jr.

December 24, 1982

Mr. & Mrs. Salvatore Celebrezze 4149 Broadview Road Richfield, Ohio 44286

Dear Uncle Sal and Aunt Pearl:

January 10th is both an ending and a beginning — the ending of a campaign and the beginning of much hard work as I start my term as Ohio's 43rd Attorney General. The campaign has been a long one and required an investment of time, energy and money from a large number of people. I am very grateful for that dedication of resources, and for your personal commitment to me over the years.

I would like you to join Lou and me for dinner on Sunday, January 9, 1983, so that I can say "thank you" in person and we can share some memories and experiences. We will gather at the Monte Carlo Restaurant in Columbus, 6333 Cleveland Avenue (I-270 east and Cleveland Avenue) beginning at 7:30 p.m. Please contact Georgia Curfman at 614-466-3084 to let us know whether or not you will be able to attend.

We do look forward to seeing you.

Sincerely,

Anthony J Celebrate In